

HARVARD UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

GEORGE F. BAKER FOUNDATION

JEFFRY A. TIMMONS
MBA Class of 1954 Visiting
Professor of Business Administration

Baker Library Soldiers Field Boston, Massachusetts 02163 617-495-6353 Fax: 617-496-5305

Nov. 18

Dear Wilma. I was truly disappointed That I will not join Tom Turen at the dimen you one horing in Boston tonight. For some time I have been booking forward to weeting you. Notene Godfrey bos told we great things obout you, and Town is a friend. It turns out also that you grobe of my olver mater, Colate Univ., last month,